
  

 

5 May 2023 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

St Peter   Maiyah for her amazing reading skills    

St Cecilia   Ava for excellent attitude to learning  

St Lucy   Kiaan for good listening 

St Bernadette  Maja for her use of descriptive and figurative language in her 

    recount of ‘The Chocolate Tree’ in English  

St Anthony  Amelia for being focussed and making a conscious effort to 

    complete work  

St Christopher  Sofia for excellent work in Maths 

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

St Peter   Jessica for being a really kind friend to Johanna when she was 

    unwell 

St Cecilia   Jax for great effort in guided reading   

St Lucy   Tiffany for being so kind and caring and giving really good advice 

St Bernadette  Ben for always offering to help around the classroom and his 

    enthusiasm for learning in class 

St Anthony  Fernando for being a helpful and enthusiastic member of St 

    Anthony’s 

St Christopher  Nicole for being such a kind and caring member of our class 

 

Well done to you all. 

 

Mass and Assembly 

 

It was lovely to hear Father John talking, at Mass on Wednesday, about how proud he is of 

all of the children and the answers they give during Mass.  He told them how inspirational 

they were to the adults who were present.  Well done to all the children, the way they 

participate in Mass and the discussions they have should put us adults to shame! 

 

Thursday 18 May 2023  Ascension Day Mass 10.00 am St Peter’s Church 

Friday 19 May 2023  St Cecilia’s Class Assembly 2.30 pm school hall 

Wednesday 24 May 2023 St Lucy’s Class Mass 10.00 am St Peter’s Church 

 

Class Photographs 

 

Class photographs will be taken on Thursday 18 May 2023.  All children need to be in their  

correct uniforms.  There will be no P.E. for classes that day.  Class teachers will inform you 

of changes in the day of P.E. where relevant. 
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Beginning of the school day 

 

The school gates are opened at 8.40 am.  If you bring your child to school before this time 

you need to supervise your child, outside the gates until they are opened.  It is not the 

responsibility of other parents. 

 

Uniform 

 

After reviewing the cost and quality of our uniform, we are beginning to phase in V-neck 

sweatshirts instead of jumpers.  We are not asking you to change jumpers but only replace 

as needed.  30” V-neck sweatshirts are now available at £11.25 and jumpers are available 

in all other sizes. 

 

Kingswood Cake Sales 

 

Year 6 are still looking to raise extra funds for their residential and there will be a cake 

sale today after school and continuing each Friday until half term.  The last one will be 

Thursday 25 May 2023.  If you can donate cakes, please bring them in on a Friday 

morning.  No nuts please.  All cakes will be 50p or £1 and we would appreciate change 

rather than notes. 

 

Years 5/6 Football Club 

 

There will be no Years 5/6 Football Club on Wednesday 10 May 2023.  The last session will 

be on Wednesday 17 May 2023.  Many thanks to Mr Wharton for all his help. 

 

Friends of St Peter’s 

 

Coronation Gifts 

 

To celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III, the children have each been given a 

beautiful gift to commemorate this special occasion.  

 

This gift (as below) contains a bookmark, a pen, a pin badge and a chocolate treat and has 

been gifted to each of the children by the Friends of St Peter’s (FoSP) to use and keep as a 

memento of this prestigious event.  

 

NB. Please supervise younger children when putting on/taking off the pin badge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



Friends of St Peter’s Newsletter 

 

Please see attached the Friends May newsletter. 

 

Father’s Day Gift by Friday 12 May 2023 

 

We’re delighted to offer you a great deal with personalised brick keyrings, whilst helping 

FOSP raise valuable funds. 

 

Order for just £3.25 each, which is a discount of 50p off the normal price of £3.75 and for 

each one you buy, we receive £1.00! 

 

Order forms will be given to the children today and must be returned to a member of FOSP 

(with the right money) BEFORE Friday 12 May 2023. 

 

Order as many as you like – the more orders the more money we raise. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


